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Paper Waste Exports to India 
 

The National TFS Office (NTFSO) wrote to stakeholders on 2 November 2021 advising that shipments 

of Paper, paperboard and paper product wastes in accordance with waste shipment Basel code B3020 

to India were prohibited until further notice.  This was due to an amendment contained within 

Regulation (EU) 2021/1840 which updated Regulation (EC) No 1418/2007.  Regulation (EC) No 

1418/2007 contains an up-to-date list of the waste shipment controls for ‘green-list waste’ that apply 

to non-OECD countries for shipments from the EU. 

On 31 March 2022, Commission Regulation (EU) 2022/520 was published1 and it contains an update 

to the entry for B3020 waste to India which means such shipments are no longer prohibited from the 

EU.  This change came into effect on 1 April 2022. 

Any queries regarding this notice can be sent to nationaltfs@dublincity.ie.  

                                                           
1 EUR-Lex - 32022R0520 - EN - EUR-Lex (europa.eu) 

mailto:nationaltfs@dublincity.ie
https://eur-lex.europa.eu/legal-content/EN/TXT/?uri=CELEX%3A32022R0520&qid=1648781578785

